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Notification of closure of receipt of applications for fisheries aid

Start of publication: 11.07.2017
End of publication: indefinite

The Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet publishes a notice pursuant to paragraph 7 (11) of
Decree No 34 of the Minister for Rural Affairs of 17.04.2017 entitled “support for the improvement of fishing
gear”.
The Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet hereby informs the Court that the receipt of applications
has been completed since 11 July 2017, as the balance of the funds available for financing the measure has
been exhausted.
Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based:
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/121042017002

Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet
Tartu, TARTU COUNTY, letter 4
Telephone: 7371200
E-mail: PRIA@PRIA.EE

Notice number 1162616

https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/121042017002

